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MESSAGE FROM OUR ASSISTANT
PRINCIPALS
Why do we value an IB education?

The International Baccalaureate programmes of-
fer students something that is unique and chal-
lenging. It is an outward looking curric-
ulum that nurtures, empowers and de- 2
velops students who will go on to build
a better world through intercultural un-
derstanding and respect, alongside a
healthy appetite for learning and excel-
lence. All four programmes are de-
signed to develop inquiring, knowl-
edgeable and caring young people
who are motivated to succeed. Read
more.

We are delighted to inform our community that we
have reopened the Library. Being one of the first clas- | E@-WVN R | =557:Xel =5
ses to use the Library this year, Grade 5B p== =

are learning how to browse, issue and enjoy -&
the hundreds of books we have available in
a safe and socially-distanced manner.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HsGiAFZHXvDlSJojXsjQgZjMvGxjEoIR/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HsGiAFZHXvDlSJojXsjQgZjMvGxjEoIR/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oU36xtu6OHEInwHgsuhUEB-H4kkeC3a-/view?usp=sharing
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GWALI: SPANISH WORLD BOOK DAY

Congratulations to Salomé Cortés Montoya, Grade 3,
for winning the first prize in the 2™ category of the
Drawing and Story competition organized by the
APEEAU (association of teachers of Spanish in the
UAE) on the occasion of the World Book Day.

H.E. Antonio Alvarez Barthe, the Spanish
Ambassador handed the award to
Salomé at the ceremony that took place
during the World Book Day event held on
Saturday 24™ April at Seville’s restaurant
in Dubai.

MESSAGE FROM GWAPA X

Reminder: Dragons Den is open 08:30 to 11:00 eve-
ry week on Monday and Wednesdays.

GRADE 12 OFFERS OF ADMISSION:

Click here for this week’s offers of admission.

ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT : LIHONG WANG

Lihong studied at GWA for eight years and feels the IB
really prepared him for writing at a university level. A
favorite memory was celebrating his 18th birthday in
maths class. Although Lihong received offers of ad-
mission from many prestigious universities in the UK
such as UCL, Imperial, and Cambridge, he accepted
an offer from Duke University because he felt the US
education system suited him better. He hopes to live
and work in the US in the future, and
American universities offer greater
flexibility -- he plans to double major in
Maths and Computer Science. Lihong
says the Economics department at
Duke is highly career focused. Once
he earns his degree, Lihong hopes to 4
pursue a career in quantitative finance
or data science.

DR PATIL’S TIP OF THE WEEK

It is very important to make sure that our hands

are clean every time we wear, remove or adjust
our masks. Watch this video from the World
Health Organisation to find out more.

STRINGS IS BACK

We are incredibly excited this week to be able to
bring back whole class String lessons from Grade
2 — 5 and whole class Music lessons from Grade 1
— 5. During the first two weeks of Strings, Ms An-
gela and the students will be busy measuring the
instruments to ensure each child has the correct
size and can learn how to play the violin
or cello comfortably. Grade 2 students
in particular have been waiting all year
for this as, for some, it is their very first
time holding a string instrument. Here
we have Mia from 2A being measured
for the violin and cello.

GWA ARABIC DEPARTMENT

Grade 6 students promoted GWA
by presenting a creative advertise-
ment using resources learnt during e
Arabic lessons. In this project stu- -
dents showed teamwork, engage-

ment and efficient communication.

G5 to G6 TRANSITION UPDATE :

To help our Grade 5 PYP students transition
smoothly into our G6 MYP, we have developed
an ongoing program that includes the following:

3" June: Grade 6 “Peer Mentoring” Q&A ses-
sion. G6 students will visit G5 students and host a
second Q&A session (first session took place in
March).

6™ June: G5 “Transitions” Unit of Inquiry. G5 stu-
dents complete this unit throughout June

22" — 24™ June: “Step Up Days”. G5 students
experience a full MYP scheduled timetable for 2
days to meet the MYP teachers, use the different
learning platforms and be introduced to their sec-
ondary school subjects.

There will be a second zoom-based Parent Meet-
ing, hosted by the MYP Coordinator Mr. Jon
Howarth, in early June. This session will intro-
duce some aspects of the MYP Curriculum to
parents, and look deeper into the Transitions pro-
cess for the G5 students.

Please contact our Grade Leaders for further info:

Mr. Matthew Pewtner (G5 Lead)
m.pewtner gwa@gemsedu.com

Mr. Steven Jackson (G6 Lead)
s.jackson_gwa@gemsedu.com
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